
 

Boarding Parent Contact Guide 
To ensure timely and accurate support, please direct your enquiries to the appropriate person 

below: 

Director of Boarding: For all matters relating to the overall boarding experience, including 

policies, pastoral care, safeguarding concerns, boarding routines, and key events. 

Boarding@blackrockcollege.com – Mr. Tiernan Mealiffe  

Co-Ordinator of Care: Oversees the wellbeing and support of students with specific pastoral or 

medical needs. Acts as a liaison between boarding staff, medical professionals, and families to 

ensure consistent care.  

acarr@blackrockcollege.com - Ms. Aisling Carr  

Dean: Handles all academic matters such as exams, academic reports, tutoring, support 

services (e.g., Additional Education Needs), and Parent-Teacher Meetings. 

2dean@blackrockcollege.com – 2nd Year Dean: Dr. Jenifer Brunswick 

3dean@blackrockcollege.com – 3rd Year Dean: Mr. Owen Brennan 

4dean@blackrockcollege.com – 4th Year Dean: Mr. James Fitzsimons 

5dean@blackrockcollege.com – 5th Year Dean: Mr. Simon Orrock 

6dean@blackrockcollege.com – 6th Year Dean: Mr. Patrick O’Neill 

 

Willow Park Senior School: all 1st Year academic matters such as exams, academic reports, 

tutoring, support services (e.g., Additional Education Needs), and Parent-Teacher Meetings. 

secretaryfirst@willowparkschool.ie    Phone: +353 (1) 288 1651 

 

Housemasters: Responsible for students in specific year groups. Contact for day-to-day 

wellbeing, behavior, and general inquiries about your son's life in the Castle. 

 

Castle Mobile +353 (0)85 8774039 (Mobile) (Held by Housemaster in Charge) 

6th Year – Mr. Diarmuid O’Hegarty  

5th Year – Mr. Tom Swan 

4th Year – Mr. Jack Rogan  

3rd Year – Mr. Kian Regan 

2nd Year – Mr. Tom O’Riordan  

1st Year – Mr. Hugo Lynch & Mr. Hubie McCarthy  
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Medical: Reach out to the Medical Centre for all medical and wellbeing concerns including 

illnesses, medications, and appointments. 

Nurse@blackrockcollege.com     Phone: +353 (0)83 1280331  

Contacting Your Son: Parents may contact their sons during designated phone times. Please 

liaise with the Housemasters if unsure about suitable times to call or message. 

Boys will not have access to mobile phone during the school day.  

Contact should not be made during study periods. Please contact the Castle phone in case of 

emergency.  

IT Support – itsupport@blackrockcollege.com  

 

All exits through Reach Boarding System 
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